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August 14, 2020  

             VIA EMAIL 
 

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, 
Prime Minister of Canada 
Email: justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca  
 
The Honourable Doug Ford, 
Premier of Ontario  
Email: premier@ontario.ca  
 
RE: Providing Tax or Other Financial Relief to Non-Profit Service Clubs as a result of COVID-
19 
 
 
At its meeting of August 10th, 2020, Council passed the following resolution for your consideration:  
 

“That Administration BE DIRECTED to send correspondence in support of the City of 
Windsor’s resolution regarding their request for the Province to look into all possible 
ways of providing tax and/or other financial relief to our community non-profit service 
clubs and organizations as a result of those organizations not being able to operate and 
be open as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.” 

 
Enclosed is a copy of the City of Windsor’s resolution for convenience and reference purposes.  
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Tammy Fowkes 
Deputy Clerk, Town of Amherstburg 
(519) 736-0012 ext. 2216 
tfowkes@amherstburg.ca 
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cc:  
 
Taras Natyshak, MPP 
Email: tnayshak-qp@ndp.on.ca 
 
Chris Lewis, MP  
Email: chris.lewis@parl.gc.ca  
 
Robert Auger, Town Solicitor, Legal and Legislative Services/Clerk - Town of Essex 
Email: rauger@essex.ca   
 
Jennifer Astrologo, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk - Town of Kingsville 
Email: jastrologo@kingsville.ca  
 
Agatha Robertson, Director of Council Services/Clerk - Town of LaSalle 
Email: arobertson@lasalle.ca  
 
Kristen Newman, Director of Legislative and Legal Services/Clerk - Town of Lakeshore 
Email: knewman@lakeshore.ca  
 
Brenda Percy, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services - Municipality of Leamington 
Email: bpercy@leamington.ca   
 
Laura Moy, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk - Town of Tecumseh 
Email: lmoy@tecumseh.ca  
 
Mary Birch, Director of Council and Community Services/Clerk -County of Essex 
Email: mbirch@countyofessex.ca  
 
Valerie Critchley, City Clerk – City of Windsor 
Email: clerks@citywindsor.ca  
 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO)  
Email: amo@amo.on.ca 
 

 
 

 
 
 






